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The Civic Cub of Harrisburg Affiliates 

Host “Manners Matter” 

 
HARRISBURG-- On Sunday, November 20, 2011 beginning at 1 p.m.  The Civic Club 

of Harrisburg Affiliates will host “Manners Matter,”  a 3-hour program on table 

manners, anti-bullying, appropriate use of social media, ballroom dancing and proper 

etiquette for 7-12 years olds. This program is just in time for the 2011 holiday season and 

will be held in the club’s ballroom at 612 N. Front Street, Harrisburg. 

Cost for the event, which includes a snack, is $40.  Some scholarships are available. 

“In this day and age good manners and proper etiquette are more important than ever,” 

said Beth Cornell, president of The Civic Club of Harrisburg. “Many young people don’t 

know how to set a dining table, introduce their friends, behave well on their cell phones 

or write a thank you note.” 

Cornell continued, “our goal is to help our children to be happier, more productive and 

more agreeable.  We want them to use the “magic words” please... thank you...  excuse 

me... I’m sorry... and you’re welcome in their everyday conversations.” 

The children will learn through games and hands-on demonstrations from several TCCH 

members and Affiliates. This will be the fifth time that the TCCH has offered this 

program in the midstate. 

Inquiries can be made by calling (717) 234-6736 responding to the RSVP line and online 

via mannersmatter10@gmail.com. 
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